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SWMF  

Stormwater Management 
Improvements – Gallanough 
Park and Surrounding Area 

Removing privately-owned underground systems 
in advance of construction, at the owner's expense, 
is recommended. The City is not responsible for any 
damages that may occur during construction to 
privately-owned items within City property limits 
(Encroachment By-law No. 034-2017).  

Location: 

Gallanough Park 

Arnold Avenue  
from Brooke Street to west of Yonge Street 

Brooke Street 
from Arnold Avenue to 50 metres north 

vaughan.ca 

Project Update 

As part of the 2021 Capital Works Program, the City of 
Vaughan is planning stormwater management 
improvements in your neighbourhood. The stormwater 
management improvements are being completed to 
assist in alleviating the risk of flooding that exists north of 
Gallanough Park, during high intensity rain events. 

The City has completed the final stormwater 
improvement designs and construction will start mid-
October. All construction is anticipated to be 
completed by summer 2022.  

Planned Construction Work 

An underground stormwater management facility will 
be constructed in Gallanough Park with a storm relief 
sewer on Arnold Avenue and Brooke Street, as shown 
on the enclosed map. Work will commence within the 
park followed by sewer construction.   

Construction Impacts 

The Gallanough Park area and pathways will be closed 
to the public during construction. The playground facility 
adjacent to Springfield Way will remain open. 

Access to private and commercial/institutional 
driveways and entrances will be impacted at times 
during the storm relief sewer construction and 
associated restoration works. Work at commercial 
driveway entrances will be staged to ensure access is 
maintained during business hours. 

Traffic Impact 

Roads will remain open to vehicular and pedestrian 
traffic during construction. Temporary lane restrictions 
and a short duration/minor road closure will be required 
to allow construction activities to proceed in a safe 
and efficient manner.  

Property owners are reminded that underground 
systems, such as lawn sprinklers, heated driveways, 
electrical conduits, or landscaping, etc., within City-
owned boulevards or property limits, may be impacted 
by the proposed construction work

https://www.vaughan.ca/cityhall/departments/id/Pages/Gallanough%20Park%20and%20Surrounding%20Area/Gallanough-Park-Stormwater-Management-Improvements.aspx
https://www.vaughan.ca/cityhall/departments/id/Pages/Gallanough%20Park%20and%20Surrounding%20Area/Gallanough-Park-Stormwater-Management-Improvements.aspx
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For more information or questions related to this project, contact: 
 
Project Lead/Contract Administrator: 

Rebecca Turbitt, P.Eng. 
Resilient Consulting Ltd. 
T: 519-777-2512 
E: rturbitt@resilientconsulting.ca 
 
Infrastructure Delivery Department 
City of Vaughan 
T: 905-832-2281 ext. 8917 
E: Infrastructure.Delivery@vaughan.ca 
Webpage: vaughan.ca 
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